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Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

 

Our Value for February is Resilience. 

 

 
Have a lovely half term. We will 
see you all on February 28th. 

Dates for your diary. 

Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day 

14th—18th March—Year 5 and 6 Residential 

28th March, 3.15—4.30pm—Parent’s Evening 

29th March 5.00—6.30pm—Parent’s Evening 

Friday 1st April—Break up for Easter. 

The Rainforest 

The topic for the children in Year 5 this half 
term has been The Rainforest. The children 
have been able to learn about the different 
rainforests around the world. One of their 
homework tasks was to produce a model of 
the different layers found within the         
rainforest. 

Greek Masks 

The children in Year 3 have been research-
ing Greek masks as part of their history 
and DT work. They have discovered the 
impact of the different facial expressions 
used. The children are now in the process 
of making their own masks. 


